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American Coating was contacted by the NuStar Energy terminal manager for the Linden, New Jersey petroleum storage 
facility on a Wednesday evening. He explained that they had contracted a firm to install a poly urea liner system and the 
installation group was not meeting the timeline that they had agreed on. 

We were asked if we could arrive immediately with our pre-sprayed rolls and start installing our poly urea liner. We talked 
the next day and we agreed that we would be on site the following Wednesday with a truckload of pre-sprayed liner and the 
drum sets of poly urea needed to complete the project.  

We shipped the material on the following Monday and delivered the material just one week after our conversation. NuStar 
had to have the liner installed by June 16. The site work was not complete delaying our installation until Friday, June 8. We 
planned to work through the weekend, but it rained on Sunday so we couldn’t work.  

We completed the installation of 45,000 square feet on Thursday June 14, three days ahead of schedule. NuStar was 
impressed with the efficiency of our installation crew and the quality of our liner system, which exceeded their expectations. 

	 	 	
	


